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   February 2016 

 

 

Dear Burbank Branch Library community, 

 

If you have driven down Stevens Avenue, you know the good news – construction has begun on 

our Burbank Branch! 

 

The process has been a long one, but we have been determined to get it right. We appreciate 

everyone’s patience as we have navigated two rounds of City Capital Improvement Program 

(CIP) funding, the project bidding and permitting process, moving the entire Burbank collection 

and resources, and preparing the space. Our Burbank staff are in place at the Riverton Branch 

where we have expanded our hours. We are glad that so many of you have found us there and at 

the Main Library during this transition. 

 

The budget for Burbank’s renovation is $410,000. As with all of the Library’s operations, the 

City funds our infrastructure costs and has accordingly committed $300,000 toward this project. 

All the elements that will create the Burbank Branch experience – improved collections displays, 

updated technology, fresh Children’s Room, new furnishings, and more! – will be funded 

through the generosity of community supporters. We will follow up very soon about the ways 

you can participate to help bring this project to fruition. 

 

In the meantime, we hope you will follow the renovation progress through updates and 

construction photos on our Facebook and Twitter feeds. Please follow us, if you don’t already! 

 

We love being your neighborhood library, and we look forward to reopening an improved 

Burbank Branch where all are welcome, informed, and inspired! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Sarah Campbell 

Executive Director 


